The Secondary Department went for a Field Trip and excursion to the IMAX Theatre for the
screening of ‘How to Train your Dragon’ and for a joy ride on the ‘Mono Rail’ on Sept 6, 2014.

The Pre-Primary as well as The Primary department went for a Field Trip and excursion to the

IMAX Theatre for the screening of ‘How to Train your Dragon’ and for a joy ride on the ‘Mono
Rail’ on Sept 11, 2014.

All returned home with sweet memories.







